
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

During the PG&E PSPS, all law enforcement officers trying to 
reach a duty judge should continue to follow the normal after 
hours procedures. 
 
During the power outages, if either the warrant iPads or the EPO 
phone lines are not operative, Law Enforcement should contact 
(707)321-1736 for further instructions. 

 

 


